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What are We Learning?

Homework

News & Reminders

Weekly Words

Reading:
 How can I make connections when 

reading non-fiction texts?
 How can I read and write words with 

diphthongs?
Math:
 Second Grade Preview (Place Value:

hundreds, tens, and ones)
Writing:
 How can I write to share my opinion?
Science
 What are magnets? How do they 

attract? How do they repel?

• Please continue to encourage great behavior.
• I will be sending home a letter about our End of the Year 

Party soon. Please be on the look out for details.
• Awards Day for First and Second Grade will be on the 

morning of Monday, May 20th @ 9am. All students will not 
be receiving awards. Invitations were issued last week. 

• Georgia Milestones continues until May 17th. Please try to 
have you children on time for school.

• The last day of school is Friday, May 24th.

We will not have any more spelling words.
We will be working on the following 

phonics patterns:

Week of 5/6: Diphthongs /ou/ and /ow/
Week of 5/20: Soft c and soft g

STAR Homework 
I-Ready
k Complete an I-Ready Reading Lesson at home.
k Complete an I-Ready Reading Lesson at home.
k Complete an I-Ready Math lesson at home.
k Complete an I-Ready Math lesson at home.

Total Number of Stars _________

Parent Signature________________________________________
**Al homework will be checked on Friday

Parents,

Please have you child continue to work on I-Ready 
lessons at home. I will be sending home a packet of 
summer learning suggestions in the upcoming weeks. Also, 
you will continue to have access to I-Ready and MyOn
(digital library). Please let me know if you have any 
questions.

Warmest Regards,
Mrs. Starling
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